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Vodacom to lessen out-of-bundle prices

Vodacom is to decrease its out-of-bundle prices for all its customers by mid-October.

The out-of-bundle rate will drop by 50% for prepaid and top-up customers once the new 99¢ per megabyte tariff comes into
effect on 15 October 2017.

Vodacom has also recently introduced other measures to encourage in-bundle selection and to minimise out-of-bundle
usage.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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